
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 
 
RE: Hephzibah Child Care Program Agreement Renewal 
 
DATE: May 12, 2020 
 
Summary 
 
The District and Hephzibah have partnered since 1974 to provide after school and 
summer care programs for District families. The annual contract is expiring on 
6/30/2020. We believe it is in the best interest of the students and families in the District 
to renew the child care agreement as attached. The only change to the annual 
agreement is to add the option to extend the term of the annual agreement with two (2) 
one (1) year extensions as shown in the April 17, 2020 Friday Board update. 
 
Administration will be seeking board approval for the renewal of this agreement at the 
May 26, 2020 meeting. 
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